
 

For Immediate Release 

HOUSTON, April 10, 2006 -- The Committee of Chief Risk Officers (CCRO) held 
its annual meeting in Washington DC on April 5, 2006. William Hederman, former 
Director of the Office of Market Oversight and Investigations at the FERC and 
current Executive Director of the Energy Resources Group at the law firm of 
Morgan, Lewis & Bockius LLP, was the keynote speaker at the awards ceremony 
and dinner. Mike Prokop, Senior Vice President, Amerex Group of Companies, 
received the CCRO Key Contributor Award for his work on the recently released 
white paper titled "Market Clearing in the Energy Industry." Amerex remains the 
only broker represented within the CCRO and one of the largest contributing 
brokers to the NYMEX ClearPort Clearing platform. The "Market Clearing in the 
Energy Industry" white paper is available to the public on the CCRO website 
http://www.ccro.org. 
 
    About the CCRO 
 
    The CCRO is a diverse, international coalition of energy companies 
developing best practices to strengthen and standardize risk management and 
financial management practices in the physical and financial trading and 
marketing of electricity and natural gas for investors, regulators, financial 
institutions and other energy companies. Compliance with CCRO's best practice 
recommendations by its members is voluntary. More information is available at 
http://www.ccro.org or can be obtained by emailing the CCRO at  
info@ccro.org. 
 
    About Amerex Energy 
 
    Amerex Energy is a leading over-the-counter energy brokerage offering 
services in electricity, natural gas, crude oil, fuel oil, petroleum products, coal, 
gas liquids, freight, emission credits and allowances and energy data services. 
Founded in 1978, Amerex has offices in Houston, New Jersey, London, Monaco, 
Singapore and Tokyo. Amerex offers liquidity and timely execution to meet the 
needs of a global client network of more than 1,000 firms including thousands of 
traders and risk management professionals. More information is available at 
http://www.amerexenergy.com 
. 
     For more information, contact: 
 
     Melissa Gist, Marketing Director 
     The Amerex Group of Companies 
     281-340-5206 
   mgist@amerexenergy.com 


